
Support Family Farm Defenders 
Become a Member Today

We are a tax-deductible non-profit activist organization made up of farmers and concerned 
consumers.We are seeking ways to bring fair prices back to farmers and insure safe,

sustainably produced food for consumers.Your support is greatly appreciated.

I will contribute: $10  $25  $50  $100  $150

Name: ____________________________________

Address: ___________________________________

City: ________________ State: ___________    Zip: ________

Phone (optional): __________________ Email (optional): ____________

Please make checks payable to: Family Farm Defenders

Family Farm Defenders
PO BOX 1772
Madison, WI 53701
phone/fax: (608) 260-0900
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The Newsletter of the Family Farm Defenders

Fall 2018 $1.00 Donation - Helps support the FFD Newsletter

Massive Flooding Spreads Out in Wisconsin
Cow stranded in the Middle of Flood Waters 

in Coon Valley, Wisconsin
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